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                                      7th May 2017 – The Fourth Sunday of Easter 

                                                                                                                                            Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 6th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 7th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 7th 10.30 am Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 

 Monday 8th 9.30 am  Intentions of Christopher O’Shea 

 Tuesday 9th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Wednesday 10th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Thursday 11th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Friday 12th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention

 Saturday 13th  9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Saturday 13th 6.30 pm  John Brassell  

 Sunday 14th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 14th 10.30 am The Parishioners 

      Confessions: On request after weekday masses & Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am  
 

Dementia Awareness Week at Wilmslow Library 
Dementia Awareness drop-in with In Together Dementia Café  

Wilmslow Library 

Thursday 18th May 10.00am-12.00noon 
 

 

Please see poster for more details. Please note also that the ‘Crafternoon event’ scheduled for Friday 

12th May has been postponed. 

 

Learning to live with Hope is the theme for the next Day of Reflection for 'ACTS' ('Adult Catholics 

Together Spiritually') being held on Sat 13th May 2017 (100th anniversary of Fatima apparitions). If 

you are aged between 18 - 35 then you are more than welcome to join us when we will be led by 

Canon Brendan Hoban. Arrival for 9.30pm and ending at approx 5pm at Schoenstatt Shrine, Bolton BL4 

8QQ (Tel 01204 572077).  Payment by anonymous donation (suggested cost £20 & £15 for 

unemployed/student). If you would like to join us or wish to know more about it please contact 

Siobhan at siobhanbc@gmail.com  or Tel: 07761138947. The Shrine is close to Bolton Train station but 

please contact Siobhan to discuss the possibility of getting a lift if you need one. 

 

Aid to the Church in Need: ONE NIGHT Annual Event: 

Sunday 7 May (5:00pm-8:00pm) 

Holy Name Church, 339 Oxford Rd, Manchester M13 9PG The event will focus on an update of ACN’s 

work in Iraq, Syria and Pakistan, along with personal witness accounts, and concluding with Holy Mass 

at 7pm. Please see poster for more details at the back of church. 

 

Holy Cross Catholic Primary School Birkenhead – Deputy Headteacher Vacancy 

Required for September 2017; Salary: Group 2 ISR L5 –L9 (£43,023 - £47,492); Contact Email:  

schooloffice@holycross.wirral.sch.uk; Closing Date: Noon, Friday 12th May. Please see poster in porch 

for more details. 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw 

Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the following food 

donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit, 

veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed 
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car 
park. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
mailto:siobhanbc@talktalk.net
mailto:schooloffice@holycross.wirral.sch.uk


  

   
  
  

 
 
   
    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Easter hymn to Our Lady 

O Queen of heaven, rejoice, alleluia! 
For he whom you were worthy to bear, alleluia! 

Has risen as he said, alleluia! 
Pray for us to God, alleluia! 

 

 

 

Mission Together  

The Bishop has instituted a diocesan programme entitled ‘Mission Together’ to encourage 

members of the diocese to engage actively in the Church’s Mission. There are three main 

headings: 

 

1) Vocations: Supporting a new generation of priests in their discernment and training and 

providing for our faithful priests through their years of service and for those moving into 

retirement. The Bishop is opening a House of Discernment attached to the Cathedral. 

 

2) Social Action: Strengthening and advancing our parishes by responding to local needs. 

The Children’s Society has been refounded as ‘Caritas”: there is much social needs among 

adults as well as among children. ‘Poverty’ is not just material need, though, as we know, 

there is considerable material poverty within our boundaries. 

 

3) The Parish Mission: Developing our mission and social outreach. Our parish needs a 

meeting for anyone interested in taking part. This will be called after our pilgrimage to 

Salerno, which returns on May 22nd. 

 

 

North Cheshire SERRA: Upcoming Talks 

Upcoming Serra Speakers: 

May 18th Dominic Mulcahey - Catholic Primary Education. 

 

Everyone very welcome.  Meetings at Christ Church, Heald Green.  Everyone very 

welcome.  Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) on or before the Tuesday preceding 

the meeting. Mass is at 7.30 pm followed by a light supper and the talk. 

 

 

 

World Day of Prayer for Vocations – Sunday 7th May 

Sunday 7th May is the World Day of Prayer for Vocations. `Members of the Serra Club of 

North Cheshire will be at the 10-30 Mass to encourage prayer for Vocations. 

 

St. Teresa’s Pilgrimage to Salerno: 16th – 22nd May 2017 

Please note that both Father Anthony & Deacon Michael will be away on the parish 

pilgrimage from 16th – 22nd May. There will be eucharistic services from Wed 17th May to 

Friday 19th May. Our parish friend, Father Peter Edmonds SJ, will kindly be saying masses 

for us over the weekend of 20th/21st May, and will be staying with us the following week 

to say weekday masses until Father Anthony’s return. 

 

Visit of the National Pilgrim Statue to mark the centenary of Our Lady of Fatima 
This year is the centenary of the apparitions of Our Lady in Fatima. To mark the centenary 

that National Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Our Lady of Fatima is visiting the Cathedrals of 

England and Wales, accompanied by the relics of Blessed Jacinta and Blessed Francisco. 

The statue will be at our Cathedral (Shrewsbury) on the weekend of the 20th and 21st of 

May (please see the poster for details) and we look forward to welcoming you as pilgrims 

- Canon Jonathan Mitchell, Cathedral Dean. 

 

Music Workshop:  'Singing the Mass' on Saturday 24 June 2017 at St Winefride's, 

Neston from 10am-3pm.  Led by Frances Novillo, this workshop is for anyone who sings or 

plays at church and will be an opportunity to meet musicians from other parishes.  Cost is 

£10 per person which will include lunch.  For full details and booking please 

visit www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/music or contact Louise Wilkinson - 0151 336 1096.  

 

ANNUAL SVP fund raising WALK - SUNDAY, 4th June 2017 at noon. 

Macclesfield Canal and Middlewood Way, SK12 1TE 

Now the SVP camp is 79 years old! Meet @ Coffee Shop, Higher Poynton, Help finance the 

79th SVP CHILDREN’S CAMP. Bring your friends, family & parishioners!!  

 

The Pure in Heart – Tuesday 9th May 2017 

Mission Team Presentation at St. Christopher’s Parish Centre, Romiley, Cheshire, SK6 3BA 

on Tuesday 9th May 2017 at 7:30pm. This presentation is for all teachers, catechists, 

priests and concerned parents. Bishop Mark Davies would like to establish this prayer 

group and mission team in the Diocese of Shrewsbury. This group will be a powerful 

resource for all the Catholic schools of the Diocese to provide authentic Catholic sexual 

education for our young people. 

 

 

                   

http://www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/music

